
                          
 
 
 
CPRE South Hams Branch would like to invite you to a public meeting: 
  

    ‘How Can We Protect Our Devon Countryside?’                
An Evening of Campaign Reports, Advice & Discussion. 

  
The Speakers & Panel: 

  
Roger English – South Devon AONB 

  
Georgina Allen – South Devon Watch  

  
Piers Spence – Stokenham Parish Council 

  
David Hayward – Friends of South Hams 

 

18.00 – 20.00pm on Wednesday 19th April in the Upper Gatehouse 
                          Dartington Hall, Dartington TQ9 6EL 
   

Information Justin Haque Chairman CPRE South Hams                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

southhams@cpredevon.org.uk 

 

      Registered charity no: 245317 

 


